Tac Titoogan Article
April 2017

Lapwai Middle-High School is excited to introduce their new learning focused Wildcat Advisory
classes and revised Friday Schedule which began on March 17, 2017.

Students will attend a 6th hour advisory class period. This is a perfect time for classroom
teachers to touch base with students about grades and academic progress related to middle and
high school graduation. In order for this to be possible there was a slight modification to
the Friday bell schedule.

Each Friday students will attend all 7 classes but during 6th hour have lunch with their advisory
teacher. The closing of campus on Friday will allow us more time to access family link, track
student success, and limit interruptions to the school day. The free lunch program will deliver
meals to classrooms on Fridays as well. | would like to thank the Lapwai School District Food
Service Program for their cooperation and caring assistance.

Middle and High School students will be out of school at 12:50 pm in order to allow the buses to
continue the traditional elementary pick up times. The elementary schedule has not changed.

Revised Friday Schedule for Middle-High School Students Only:

First Bell 8:13

1st Period 8:15-8:49

2nd Period 8:52-9:26

3rd Period 9:29-10:03

4th Period 10:06-10:40

5th Period 10:43-11:17

6th Period 11:20-11:54
Advisory (6™ hour)11:54-12:14
7th Period 12:17-12:50

School out at 12:50 pm.

Please contact Lapwai Middle-High School Principal, Dr. D’Lisa Pinkham, or Academic
Guidance Counselor, Mr. Josh Nellesen at (208) 843-2241 with questions.



